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City of London 

P.O. Box 5035 

300 Dufferin Ave 

London, ON   N6A 4L9 

 

 

Committee Members 

Heather Lysynski, Committee Secretary, City Clerks Office, City of London 

 

 

RE:  Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee 

 
 

Notice of Resignation as of June 2019 

Due to a change in my employment situation and location, I will be unable to 

continue to take time off work in the fall to attend day time meetings. 

Please accept my resignation as a Member at Large on the CSCP / 

Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee                    

as of June 01, 2019. 

I have found my time on this committee as very informative and enjoyed 

being a part of this committee. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Betty A Spearman 

 

 

 


